Keeping Children Safe in Education (KCSIE) – PART A for all School Staff
[bookmark: _GoBack]6th September 2024
I have received a paper copy and read and understood implications for children and myself and have asked Becky Curnow-Rasul, DSL, for Clarity on anything needed. 
I am also aware and have been e-mailed the link to both Part 1:
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/66ce094e8e33f28aae7e1f6d/Keeping_children_safe_in_education_2024_part_one.pdf
And the full KSCIE 2024 https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/66d7301b9084b18b95709f75/Keeping_children_safe_in_education_2024.pdf
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